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Join a tight knit, deeply culturally connected, and hands-on college readiness cohort and 
start building your pathway to college success and beyond. 

What is Tumyaraa: The Path Bridging Program? 
Tumyaraa is Alaska Pacific University’s (APU) college readiness program empowering rural high school 
students to use culture as a bridge to college success. Developed with extensive community input, the 
program prioritizes students’ strengths as learners first and provides hands-on, culturally connected 
math and writing courses alongside year-round support from dedicated program staff.  

The week-long intensives take place during the spring and fall; they are also an excellent opportunity for 
high school students to get comfortable with the college experience in Alaska and campus life early on. 

This program is intended for Indigenous high schoolers enrolled in grades 10 and 11. Enrollment is now 
open for incoming high school sophomores.

Join the Tumyaraa: The Path Bridging 2023/2024 Program today! 
Make new friends and strengthen your college support network. 
Build upon fundamental mathematics and writing skills to prepare for college and pave 
your way to academic success. 
Visit APU in Anchorage and immerse yourself in learning that is exciting and engaging. 

You can contact Tumyaraa program staff directly:  
Will Elliott, Project Director: welliott@alaskapacific.edu, 907-957-2347  

Barbara Amos, Alaska Native & Rural Student Services Coordinator: bamos@alaskapacific.edu, 907-564-8393 

Application Deadline: 
May 1
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Contact us 
to apply today!




